Pond Management

Workshop

OCTOBER 28, 2014  5:00 PM
THE STANLEY LODGE
BUD CLIFTON ROAD

This event is free to the public and will provide information on properly
managing ponds as well as provide information on regulatory require-
ments relating to the renovation or construction of ponds.

DIRECTIONS: From New Branch (Intersection of GA 36 & GA 178), take GA 178 South/East toward Reidsville
approximately 2 miles and turn left on Bud Clifton Road. The Stanley Lodge will be approximately 0.5 miles on
your left.

PLEASE RSVP by Oct. 22, 2014 via email at cdeal@gaswcc.org
or phone at 912-681-5241

For additional information, please feel free to contact Rahn Milligan at 312-681-5241
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